
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

January 12, 2021 
 

 
Dear Talco Fire Systems Distributor: 
 

 
We would like to inform you of an important announcement. We are implementing a price 

increase on the five models in the ULV 13R package fire pump line, effective immediately.  
 
Recently UL listing requirements have affected all Limited-Service fire pump controllers 

resulting in a higher-than-normal industry wide price increase. We have searched for the 
best value and have returned to Tornatech’s GPL. The GPL controller will be used on all 

ULV systems available from this point forward. 
 
Prices for any quotes you have outstanding which are based on current pricing will be 

honored through January 29, 2021. Please contact us if needed. 
 

Updated PDF copies of new list price sheets incorporating this increase will be distributed 
within two weeks. 
 

We appreciate your business and loyalty and look forward to providing quality products 
and service to you in 2021. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Kim Strobeck  

Talco Fire Systems 
 
 

 
 


